(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg
Deadline: 1/28/16 by 12:00 noon
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SWRCB Clerk

D

commentletters

From: Joanne Kraenzel <tjk@surewest.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:53 PM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

January 27, 2016

State Water Resources Control Board:

We just received an email informing us that you will be voting on the 33 percent conservation requirement on February
2,2016. We oppose this requirement and feel that it is too early to make this decision, as well as it is far too high
considering the winter storms we have experienced recently. Conservation requirements should be reevaluated in April
when we will have a better indication of our water supply.

We have been conserving throughout the drought and we will continue to conserve water. We hope you will consider
waiting until April before making any decisions on water conservation requirements.

Thank you,

Todd and Joanne Kraenzel

916-791-5284



